Govemor Kim Reynolds
lowa Department of Administrative Services Lt. Governor Adam Gregg

DAS

Service < Efficiency « Value Janet Phipps, Director

July 1, 2019
To: All Potential Respondents
From: Kelli Sizenbach, Purchasing Agent
Subject: RFP1419282120
Addendum One
Please amend the subject RFP to include answers to the following timely received questions:
Ql. What is the reason for bid re-opening?

Al. No responses were received with the last RFP.

Q2. Do you still have incumbent for the bid?

A2. There is an incumbent.
Q3. Are you only looking for vendors with experience with eScholar system?
A3. Yes, see section 4.1.1

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing in the space provided below, and return this
letter with your offer (do not send back separately).

| hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum.

Signature Date

Typed or Printed Name
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